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ASU-Beebe’s Student Success Center launches Career Connect

ELLA Conference set for Sept. 18-19 in Little Rock

The Student Success Center at Arkansas State 
University-Beebe has a new service that can help 
employers find applicants for open positions.  

Create an account in the Career Connect sys-
tem, which enables employers to:

•Post announcements for current job open-
ings and review résumés submitted.

•Schedule information sessions, on-campus 

interviews, and various other college recruiting 
events.

•Review student résumés as they are upload-
ed into the specialized Résumé Books.

•Register for the annual Career Fair.
To get started, visit Career Connect at  https://

asub-csm.symplicity.com/employers/. A com-
pany logo may be uploaded as well. 

Upcoming Events
•WCASHRM Managers Semi-
nar on Aug. 29 in Hot Springs
•Central Arkansas HRA Diver-
sity Conference in October 
(Date and location TBA)

Human resource professionals require up-
to-date information on pending legislative is-
sues and new requirements imposed by state 
and federal regulators.

The 2013 ARSHRM Employment Law & Leg-
islative Affairs Conference will be the best place 
to acquire the necessary information and tools 
needed to guide your company through the 
many legal challenges ahead.

The conference will be held at the Little Rock 
Marriott on Sept. 18-19. 

Attendees will:
•Hear state and federal legislative updates. 
•Meet Arkansas legislators.
•Hear from expert speakers. 
•Network with other HR professionals.
Members may register for the conference at 

www.arshrm.com/ella2013. It costs $200 until 
Aug. 30. 

Next Meeting
•Date: Aug. 21 
•Time: 11:30 a.m. 
•Location: Searcy Chamber 
of Commerce
•Speaker: Trish Gann, a 
licensed professional coun-
selor with the Dr. Robert E. 
Elliott Foundation
•Topic: Mental Health 
Screening:  An Investment in 
Your Most Valuable Resource

September Meeting
•NCASHRM will not meet in 
September due to the ELLA 
Conference. More informa-
tion is at right. 


